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6th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Next week is Sport Relief week across the country. As a school, we are going to 

get involved by dressing up as our favourite sports stars or in your favourite 

sports outfit and come to school on Friday the 13th of March. In addition to 

this, the children will be completing a mile run (or walk) around the school 

field.  

To raise money for this, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 on the day.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr C. Bradshaw 

PE Leader.  
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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